
 

 

 

 

 

 

With an abundance of caution and new hours, 

Workforce Career Centers in Amsterdam and Cobleskill 

will be reopening on Monday June15th 

to serve job seekers and businesses. 
 

 

Services will continue to be provided virtually Monday through Friday as well. 

 

 

Services to Customers - Re-Imagined/Re-Designed 
 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back - Safely! 
 

 

 

 Amsterdam and Cobleskill Centers are open on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. 

 Hours are 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 By appointment only for jobseekers and businesses.  Call (518) 842-3676, ext. 3011. 

 No walk-ins. 

 No services relating to UI claims. For UI information call (888) 209-8124. 

 Customers must show identification to be admitted to the Center. 

 Customers are required to wear masks. If a customer is unwilling to wear a mask 

they will be served remotely by telephone, email or another virtual means. 

 Amsterdam Customers will enter by one door and exit by another. 

 Social distancing must be maintained at all times. 

 


